
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

TO: Mayor and City Council of the City of Dacula 

FROM: Brittni Nix, City Administrator 
 

DATE: July 3, 2024 

SUBJECT: Gateway signage discussion 
 

  

Staff has been gathering information on establishing gateways for discussion purposes. 

Gateways typically consist of signage and landscaping along major roadways that 

demarcate entrance into the City and provide a welcoming to feel to those entering. Mike 

Reedy with Southeastern Signs, Inc. will be presenting preliminary gateway signage 

designs consistent with the City branding standards for discussion purposes and feedback.   

Monies are available for gateway signage using the Wilbanks Endowment Fund.  

 

MEMO 
 


